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CDE'S/LDE'S

CHRISTMAS PARADE

This year we participated in the Waterford
Christmas parade on December 3rd.
Thank you to all members who
participated.

If your interested in participating in CDE's
and LDE's that take place in the New Year,
talk to Mr. Wicks to get signed up!

THE DECEMBER CHAPTER MEETING WAS HELD IN THE LGI ON DECEMBER
14TH. IT WAS WONDERFUL SEEING MEMBERS BEFORE THE NEW YEAR!

FRUIT SALE DELIVERY WAS DECEMBER 1ST. THANK YOU TO ALL
MEMBERS WHO PARTICIPATED IN SELLING FRUIT! 
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